
 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 525 B ST., M.S. 908A, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: January 9, 2025 
 
Subject: Fee Changes Effective July 1, 2025 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

NOTICE OF FEE CHANGES 
 
Please be advised that in February 2025, the Engineering and Capital Projects (E&CP) Department 
will be requesting that the City Council adopt modifications to Fees for inspections of Public Right-
of-Way permits. These new fees will go into effect for all public and private development projects in 
the rights-of-way managed by E&CP submitted on or after July 1, 2025. Information Bulletins 
containing fees are in the process of being updated and will be posted to the Development Services 
website as they become available, but no later than July 1, 2025.  
 
The last fee study related to inspections of public right-of-way permits performed by E&CP was 
implemented in 2016. Since then, the cost of inspection services has significantly increased due to 
inflationary impacts on operational costs. The fee adjustments are designed to address the gap 
between the actual cost of services and the current fee structure, ensuring that the fees accurately 
reflect the costs incurred by the City in providing these services. 
 
The recommended fees are reflected in the table below. The E&CP Supervisor Fee has been 
consolidated into the E&CP Inspection Fee, while a new E&CP Lab Fee for after-hours work is being 
proposed.   
 

 

Type of Fee  Old Fee 
 New Fee 
Adjustment 

ECP Inspection Fee 116.00$ 146.80$       
ECP Inspection Fee - After Hours 174.00$ 219.90$       
ECP Lab Fee 88.00$   189.33$       
ECP Lab Fee After Hours -$        241.44$       
ECP Survey Fee 148.00$ 319.73$       
ECP Inspection Supervisor Fee 134.00$ -$             


